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Annual Alumnae Meet and Christmas Celebration 2024 

 

The Annual Alumnae Meet and Christmas Celebration was held on December 6, 2024, 

attracting approximately 240 alumnae. The event commenced with an invocation and a prayer song 

performed by the SSG Choir. Dr. Sr. Stella Mary, fmm, Principal of Stella Maris College and President 

of the Alumnae Association of Stella Maris College (AASMC), warmly welcomed all attendees. The 

chief guest for the occasion was Ms. Majella Philip, a distinguished alumna of the Commerce 

Department from the Class of 1985, who currently serves as Principal of Babaji Vidhyashram in 

Chennai. Ms. Philip delivered a thoughtful Christmas message and shared valuable insights based on 

her experiences at the College.  

 

The celebration featured cultural performances organised by students and alumnae, 

highlighting the community's talent and creativity. The senior alumnae were honoured with potted 

plants in recognition of their accomplishments. Engaging activities were also organised, fostering 

active participation and enthusiasm among attendees. The programme concluded with a captivating 

performance of Christmas carols by the faculty of Stella Maris College, which contributed to the 

festive ambiance of the event. Santa Claus made a special appearance, engaging with the alumnae and 

adding to the celebratory spirit. The event wrapped up with a vote of thanks and a group photograph 

to commemorate the occasion. The alumnae, creating an opportunity for interaction and connection, 

set up additional stalls.  

 

Feedback from the attendees indicated that the reunion was a memorable experience, with 

many expressing joy, excitement, and profound gratitude for the chance to reconnect with their alma 

mater. 
 

In pictures: Highlights from the event 
 

               
 

 



      
 

 

      
 

           
 

       
 

 



      
 

         
 

    
 

 

       
 



 

 


